STUART-RODGERS

PHOTOGRAPHY

OFFICIAL 2025 SENIOR PORTRAIT INFO!

Stuart-Rodgers Photography is the official 2024-2025 yearbook portrait photographer for your school.
No other photographer's images will be accepted. Your 2025 Senior should have received an email from
Stuart-Rodgers Photography with information on how to book an appointment. Appointments are
required. We recommend booking in the summer to avoid busy schedules in the Fall.

HOW TO SCHEDULE: Go to www.srphoto.com, click 'SCHEDULE ME' and
enter the student's name and school ID to book an appointment.

SELECT YOUR SESSION

"Our goal in every session is to create an image that reflects your style and
personality. We want to capture the spirit inside and not run you through a
series of canned poses. We don't ask you to "smile" during a session

because we want to capture it when you actually do!"

IMPORTANT DEADLINES!
OCTOBER 14th OCTOBER 28th

PRIMARY PHOTO DEADLINE - This is the last day YEARBOOK POSE CHANGE DEADLINE - This

to be photographed and have time to select a is the last day to select a pose and order
pose or order retouching for the yearbook. retouching for the yearbook.

FINAL PHOTO DEADLINE - This is the last day to be photographed and be

NOVEMBER 7th included in the yearbook. Stuart-Rodgers Photography staff will pick the
pose for any student photographed after the primary photo deadline
above.

RETAKE OPTIONS:

Go to www.srphoto.com, click SCHEDULE ME and enter the student's name and school ID if you are
unhappy with the photos and would like to schedule a new session. Retake sessions require a
photography fee and must be taken by the primary photo deadline above if you want to select one of
the new photos for the yearbook. Retakes for personal use can be scheduled at any time before
graduation. All dates are subject to change based on your school's publishing dates.
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